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The state of Oregon was one of the greatest places to grow up but now I am 

considering moving to a more affordable state. With this new proposal you will be 

making it harder on struggling Oregonians and forcing those that can afford to, to 

move to other states.  The plan to tax more and keep throwing money at every issue 

isn’t working.  This is not sustainable.  You will run out of tax payers to fund these pet 

projects  


